LEGION MIXED BOWLING

A single Black Walnut tree was sold for \$5,050. in Ontario in 1972.

A poster has been placed on the bulletin board at the Legion Hall. All interested bowlers are requested to sign there, or call Edna Beddard at 3200.

Bowling will be held Friday Nights from 7 to 9 p.m. Teams to be selected out of a hat, according to the averages. League limited to five teams. Spares are also required. New bowlers most welcome.

Join the league, then join the crowd for the Friday Night socials at the New Legion Hall.

GUIDES & BROWNIES MEETING

The first meeting of the season for the Local Association to the Guides and Brownies was held in the Community Church base -ment at 8:30 p.m., Sept. 24th, 1973.

Mrs. G. Moore opened the meeting with the Guide prayer. Mrs. R. McBride read the minutes of the last meeting. There were ten members present including one new member.

It was reported that thirteen new Brownies were taken in and also two transfers.

The Annual meeting will be held in the Community Church basement October 22nd, 1973. New members are also welcome.

In the past, members and prospective members were telephoned ahead of time and reminded of meet -ings. This practice wi-11 be discontinued. meetings are held the 4th Monday evening of each month. continued page IO



(NO PURCHASE NECESSARY)

Try your key in the ignition of the new Moto-Ski Model F 340 at your Moto-Ski dealers—if the key fits—the Moto-Ski is yours absolutely free. Contest ends November 15, 1973. One key per visitor. Winners' names will be announced in this paper. See all the great new '74 Moto-Skis on display NOW.